
 

 
Islip High School Community, 
 
Over the past few weeks, the Islip High School Administration has taken the guidance and protocols established by the NYS Department of 
Education and the Department of Health to develop a comprehensive plan for the end of the school year. At this time, we would like to 
share with everyone some key information regarding the end of the 2020-2021 school year. As always, we thank you for your patience and 
unwavering support throughout this most unprecedented school year.  Below, please find important dates and end of year protocols.  
Attached, you will also find an end of year transportation schedule. Please feel free to call my office at 631-650-8305, the Guidance 
Department at 631-650-8350, or the Main Office at 631-650-8300 with any questions you may have. 
 
IMPORTANT END OF YEAR DATES 
 

Islip High School Last Day of Traditional Schedule (Grades 9-12) – June 15 
 

Islip High School Academic Recovery & Enrichment Days – June 16, 21  
* Designated For Students Finalizing Projects / Make-Up Assignments etc. 
 

Islip High School Regents Days – June 17, 22, 23, 24 
* Official Testing Days – Only For Students Who Opt-In 
* ELA – June 17, Living Environment – June 22, Algebra I - June 23, Earth Science – June 24 
 

Superintendent’s Conference Day – June 18 
* No School for Students 
 
END OF YEAR PROTOCOLS 
 

Student Locker Clean-Out - June 8, June 9, and June 10 (End of the School Day) 
 

District Laptop Return - All school-distributed laptops/devices should be returned to the Technology Office at IHS by Friday, June 11, 
UNLESS needed for participation in any of the high school’s Academic Recovery Programs. The Technology Office will provide the school 
community with additional information regarding the collection of laptops. 
 

School Cafeteria - The HS cafeteria will be open to students during both Recovery/Enrichment and Regents Exam days, with a limited menu 
and hours of service. 
 

Regents Exam Opt-In -  Students wishing to opt in on taking one of the four Regents Examinations offered by the NYSED must complete 
the Regents Exam Enrollment Form by Friday, June 4, on the District’s website. The link can be found under the Curriculum and Instruction 
Department tab.  If a student plans on taking a Regents Examination, please see the following regarding cell phones: 
 

You cannot have any communication device, including a cell phone, with you during a Regents Examination or during any breaks (such 
as a restroom visit). Such devices include, but are not limited to: Cell phones, iPods and MP3 players, iPads, tablets, and other e-Readers. 
Personal laptops, notebooks, or any other personal computing devices. Cameras or other photographic equipment; wearable 
devices/smart wearables, including smart watches and health wearables with a display. Headphones, headsets, or in-ear headphones 
such as earbuds, and any other device capable of recording audio, photographic or video content, or capable of viewing or playing back 
such content. 
 
Jon LaRochester 
Principal 

 


